Annie Steinberg, M.D.

P.O. Box 531 

Narberth, PA 19072
  




June 2010.

Dear Sir/Madam:

Thank you for your interest in working together.  Obtaining a psychiatric evaluation can be a fairly lengthy process, which is often compounded by a waiting list.  This is how you can help speed up this process:

1.
Gather all of the information that may be of help in answering your questions and achieving 
your goals for the first evaluation session.


a.
Obtain copies of any medical, neurological, psychological, educational, or psychiatric 


evaluations performed within the past several years.  

2.
If enclosed, please:


a.
Sign Release of Information Forms and send to relevant hospitals, schools, 


therapists, etc.  Sign Consent for Treatment if included in packet.


b.
Complete the Beck Depression Inventory or other questionnaires that are enclosed or will be mailed to you.

3.
Write a letter describing your goals and objectives for our meeting.


a.  
Please include your understanding of the current problem, and your feelings about what 


could help to improve the current situation.

b. Describe your perception of your assets, strengths and challenges, and your hopes for the future.

4.  
In addition to the formal reports, please enclose any other written material that you feel would 
be helpful in understanding and addressing your questions.  This may include drawings, stories, 
poems, photographs or other items that you feel capture essential issues.


It is important that this information be returned at least one week before your scheduled visit so that I can review it before we meet.   Please mail this information to me at:

Annie Steinberg, M.D.

P.O. Box 531

Narberth, PA 19072 


Our first meeting will likely be two to three hours in duration.  All family members and close relatives or friends should be invited to join, if you feel it is appropriate.  If you are traveling a great distance, please consider rest stops and mealtimes; there is no cafeteria in the office.  


In order to complete the full evaluation, it is likely that we will meet two to three times.  During the last meeting, feedback will be given to you.  Recommendations will be discussed before a final report is completed, if a formal report is required.


You are most knowledgeable in understanding how I may be of the most help to you.  Please take some time to educate me so that I can better meet your own goals and objectives in seeking an evaluation or therapy.  


I look forward to meeting with you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Annie Steinberg, M.D.




Enclosures

